
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th July 2023 
 
Mr Stephen Kent 
CEO, 
Bus Eireann Headquarters, 
Broadstone, 
Dublin 7, 
D07X2AE 
 
Our Ref: LCC-2307/01 
 
Re: Recruitment of Bus Drivers 
 
Dear Mr Kent, 
 
I wish to inform you at the July meeting of Leitrim County Council the members passed the 
following resolution: 
 
“That Leitrim County Council write to Bus Éireann to call on them to employ more school 
bus drivers, as the Bus Éireann system is full to capacity. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in this regard. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Kieran Brett 
Meetings Administrator 
Email: kbrett@leitrimcoco.ie 
 
CC: All Local Authorities 
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